
CFCE

508-548-0220

FalmouthMulticultural@gmail.com

TheCoalitionForChildren.org/MulticulturalFair

The Coalition for Children is funded by the Coordinated Family and Community Engagement (CFCE) Grant.
For more information about our free programs for families, viist our website: www.thecoalitionforchildren.org 

Our organization does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, gender identity, disability, religion, 
marital status, national origin, age, sexual orientation or any other class protected by federal, state or local law.

This annual event features interactive exhibits and we need
volunteers like you to share photos, clothing, games, toys and other
objects from a place you love. Click HERE to learn more and sign up!

Saturday 

May 18, 2024

2:00-4:00pm

Mullen-Hall

We need your help!

MULTICULTURAL FAIR

The Coalition for Children and Falmouth Public Schools

Annual

https://bit.ly/3SN383M



